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PanTerra Gold Limited

LAS LAGUNAS GOLD/SILVER PROJECT
FEED GRADES RETURNING TO NORMAL

PanTerra Gold Limited (ASX: PGI) advises that as previously foreshadowed, gold grades of
feed to the Company’s Las Lagunas process plant in the Dominican Republic are trending
toward the average JORC Indicated Resource grade of 3.7g/t Au, with recent feed
improving to within approximately 6% of this target.

Grades for the first five months of 2015 have been 25%-30% below the average Resource
grade but based on drill cores low grades are not expected to be encountered in significant

volumes for the remaining four year project life.
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